
Publication

HELLOFUTURE: SHARE YOUR
EXPERIENCE AND INSPIRE

YOUNG PEOPLE!

We are the Voice of Luxembourg‘s Industry
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FEDIL IS CALLING ON ITS MEMBERS TO PUT TOGETHER A POOL OF
SPEAKERS!

Together with our partners, the Luxembourg government and the Chamber of
Commerce, FEDIL will be relaunching the HelloFuture initiative at the start of
the 2024 academic year, designed to introduce young people to industry and its
professions.

For those of you familiar with the HelloFuture Roadshows that toured
secondary schools back in 2017, you should know that we have adapted the
format to advocate a more targeted approach.

From now on, we will be offering secondary schools an initiative to raise
awareness of the technical and scientific professions, which are sorely needed
in industry, through presentations given as a priority to classes of 4e and 3e in
lycées classiques and techniques. These 45-minute presentations will include a
general part on the importance of industry in the Luxembourg economy and a
part focusing on real-life experiences, reported by representatives of industrial
companies. The latter will be available to answer the students’ questions on
the issues addressed by industry, the specificities of its professions and
training, and career opportunities.

FEDIL IS CALLING ON ITS MEMBERS TO PUT TOGETHER A
POOL OF SPEAKERS!

If your company or, of course, you yourself are interested in taking part in the
HelloFuture project and sharing your experience of the field with a young
audience, don’t hesitate to contact us.
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Together with the person appointed to represent your company, we will define
the content of these presentations to secondary school classes to ensure a
consistent presentation, punctuated by “stories” that arouse the interest and
curiosity of young people. In addition, the speakers can benefit from tailor-
made public speaking training, targeted at a young audience of schoolchildren.

FEDIL is counting on your support to make HelloFuture a success and mobilise
young people in favour of industry and its professions. What’s more, this
initiative will also enable you to position yourself as an employer of future
talent.

No lesson is more inspiring than a first-hand account from the professional
world!

The FEDIL team will be happy to provide you with more information about the
HelloFuture project.

HELLOFUTURE CONTACTS

Marc Kieffer

marc.kieffer@fedil.lu

+352 43 53 66-608

Laurence Kayl

laurence.kayl@fedil.lu

+352 43 53 66-617

Virginie Michielsen

virginie.michielsen@fedil.lu

+352 43 53 66-626
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